
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING MISSOURI STATE BOARD OF NURSING ON 

SITE REVIEW 

 

The Missouri State University School of Nursing Pre-Licensure and Accelerated BSN Programs 

will host an on-site visit with the Missouri State Board of Nursing on July 14 and July 15, 2025.  

 

As part of its routine evaluation process, the State Board conducts these surveys to assess nursing 

education programs and ensure they meet established standards for quality and compliance. 

 

Members of the public who wish to submit comments regarding the Missouri State University 

Nursing Program are welcome to do so. The comments can be submitted electronically to 

Sarah.McKee@pr.mo.gov or amy.ackerson@pr.mo.gov or  via mail to  

 

Missouri State Board of Nursing  

3605 Missouri Boulevard 

P.O. Box 656 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0656 

nursing@pr.mo.gov 

 

All written comments should be received no later than July 11th, 2025.  

 

We appreciate your support and engagement in this important review process as we continue to 

provide high-quality nursing education. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

Kathryn Patterson  

 
Kathryn Patterson, DNP, APRN, FNP-C 
Associate Professor and School Director  
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